| am flatly against allotting more money as proposed by LC28.

If we need revenues, open up businesses!

Creating more such allotments means taking from somewhere else, or raising taxes. The Governor's
tyrannical mandates have crippled the economy and done little for our general health and well-being.
Adults can make their own health decisions without her. We have all of our lives. We stay home when
we're sick. We pay attention to and help our friends and families.

Stop the foolishness.

Open up the economy. Capitalism works! You want revenue? Let enterprises, and enterprising people,
get back to work.

Sincerely, and urgently,
Robin Lee
Medford, OR 97504



